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Sweden

SUBJECT: Compact Flanges

Dear Mr. Webjorn:

Please be advised Fhat the National Board of Boiler and Pressure
Vessel Inspectors does not review and comment on engineering design.

In order for this flange design to be acceptable to an Authorized
Inspector, the flanged connection would be required to be acceptable
to the American Society of Mechanical Engineers. We suggest you
forward these documents to the Secretary, Mr. G, M, Eisenberg, of the ASME
Boiler and Pressure Vessel Committee for evaluation by the appropriate

committee,
Very txuly yours,
[
\Je
S. F. Harrison
Executive Director
SFH/1mj
Enc.

cc: G, M, Eisenberg, ASME



